
Peter Malone – Year 7 Coordinator 

Year 7 2021 Welcome 

Hello everyone, my name is Peter Malone.  Ms Zanos and I work closely together 
to support you and help your year run smoothly. We work as a team with your 
Homeroom teachers, who meet with you at the start of every school day. He 
or she will be the main contact person for you during year 7.  

There are some things that we would like you to do between now and 
Orientation Day. In the mail you will have received your Student Welcome 
Information Package where you will find a Transition Workbook that contains 
both information and activities.  This workbook will help you to prepare for 
Year 7 at SJC. Please complete all sections and bring it with you on your 
Orientation Day in December.   

At the end of the booklet are some tips and dates about starting secondary 
school. Please have a read through them in the coming weeks.  

There will be a range of mixed emotions amongst you all about starting at SJC – 
nervousness, excitement, curiosity – it is a big unknown for many of you. What 
will St Joseph’s be like? This is what we can promise you; your wonderful 
teachers and support staff will do everything they can to support you and to help 
you to experience firstly, a positive transition to secondary school and secondly, 
an enjoyable and rewarding 6 years.  

So, on the first day of school when you pull on your Joey’s uniform and walk 
through the gates, you will begin an amazing journey.  You will become part the 
St Joseph’s story that is long and proud. And so, we ask simply that you be 
prepared to become excited by new opportunities, become involved, do your 
best and be proud that you belong to a great community at St Joseph’s College. 

We look forward to seeing all of you on Tuesday 8 December for Orientation 
Day. More details about Orientation Day will be sent out later in the year. 

Thank you. 


